
Georgia Fiscal Management Council 
2 Martin Luther King Jr. Drive 

Suite 707, West Tower 

Atlanta, Georgia 30334 
 

The Executive Board of the Georgia Fiscal Management Council met November 21, 2024 via virtual 

meeting with Zoom. President Kelly Dudley called the meeting to order.  

 

Old Business: 

Minutes:   Minutes from the October Executive Board Meeting were distributed and approved as read. 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  No Report. 

 

Membership Committee: David Lakly from CVIOG reported for Barbara Kaumeyer. New membership 

applications were received from the following individuals: Phyllis Kimber – DOL, Connie Lewallen – 

DPH, Ronnie Mullis – GDC, Natalie Austin – TRS, Christine Webb – TCSG, and Kisha Lemon – DECAL. 

The new membership applications were approved. Please be sure to update your profile on the website, if 

you change agencies. 

 

Program/Professional Development:  David Lakly from CVIOG reported to the Council. He is working 

on speakers for next year.  

 

Meetings and Events: President Kelly Dudley reported to the Council. She congratulated former President 

Peter Adams on a very successful conference.  

 

Sponsorship Committee: No Report. 

 

Newsletter: No Report. 

 

Scholarship: Teresa Loggins from DCS reported to the Council. The checks were hand delivered to the 

two recipients’ schools. Teresa is looking for volunteers to participate on the review panel in the Spring. 

Please let Teresa know if you have any college contacts to add to the scholarship distribution list. 

 

Website: David Lakly from CVIOG reported for Kenley Finlayson. The presentations from the conference 

are now posted. The CPE form is coming soon. Members do not have to use their state email in the FMC 

database. You can use a personal email.  

 

General/New Business:  Jen Stenjen from SAO presented “Financial Core/ General Ledger – Structure of 

the Ga@Work System in Development” 

 

President Kelly Dudley announced that the conference will be held next year in Jekyll Island at the Westin 

on Sunday, September 28th thru Wednesday, October 1st.  Registration and hotel reservation information 

will be announced at a later date. Wednesday, October 1st will end at 5pm.  

 

There being no further business, the motion was made to adjourn. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

______________________________ 

Kelly Dudley 

President 

 

________________________________ 

Alicia Hautala 

Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 


